
  

 

Providing scholarships to individuals studying to be Missionaries of the Sacred Heart priests and brothers.  

      HEART  TO  HEART  
                                 AUGUST  2018                                 

45
th 

Annual Benefit Dinner Tuesday, September 18, 2018 

The Sacred Heart Foundation is pleased to announce Fr. Timothy Cannan as our Guest Speaker for this year’s Annual 

Benefit Dinner on Tuesday, September 18, 2018, at the Hilton Garden Inn, Water town NY.  Father  Timothy 

Canaan has his roots at Our Lady of the Sacred Heart parish, having been born and raised here, and is also a graduate of 

Immaculate Heart Central School. 
 

Following his graduation, Father Canaan attended Wadhams Hall Seminary-College and completed 

his education and formation at Mount St. Mary’s Seminary in Emmitsburg, Maryland. 
 

Father Canaan celebrated his first Mass at Our Lady of the Sacred Heart Church with many of his 

family and friends present to share in the liturgy.  He then served as parochial vicar at St. Mary’s in 

Ticonderoga and Church of the Sacred Heart of Jesus in Crown Point.  In 1995, he became parochial 

vicar at St. John’s in Plattsburgh. In 1998, he was named administrator in Willsboro and Essex as 

well as Director of Vocations for the diocese of Ogdensburg. 
 

In 2002, Father Canaan was named pastor of St. Mary’s Parish in Canton as well as the St. Thomas 

More Campus.  He has been pastor at St. John the Baptist, Plattsburgh which includes worship sites at St. John’s and the 

John XXIII Newman Center Campus parish since 2008. 
 

Father Canaan has served as the director of campus ministry for the diocese since 2007.  He is a popular retreat leader for 

parishes across the diocese.  He is a very passionate and powerful speaker, enjoyed by both young and old. 
 

We are very proud to have Father Timothy Canaan with us. Tickets can be purchased from any Board or Honorary Council 

member, calling the office, visiting our website, or completing the form below and mailing it to the Foundation. The 

annual dinner is one of the Foundation’s biggest fundraisers of the year.   Funds raised, help support our mission of 

providing scholarships to MSC seminarians.  This year $82,500 in funds was awarded to 62 seminarians around the world. 

Purchase your Annual Benefit Dinner Tickets 

I wish to purchase  
             ______ dinner tickets at $40 per person.   
 
Total $__________        Payment enclosed 
 
Dinner choice:     
# ____Beef    # ____Chicken    #____Vegetarian 
 
____I am making a donation in lieu of tickets. 
 

___$25  ___$100  ___$200  ___$500 ____other 
 

______   Please mail my tickets to me.               
______   Pick up at door 

CREDIT CARD PAYMENT FORM 
All information must be provided for processing. Credit card information is kept confidential. 

Name_____________________________________________________________ 
 

Credit Card Billing Address_____________________________________________ 
 

City:______________________________ State:____ ZIP:___________ 
 

Phone: (________)__________________  E-mail:___________________________ 
 

CREDIT CARD INFORMATION (as it appears on Credit Card)  

 Visa    MC   Am Ex   Discover  Amount: $_________      
 

Card Number:________________________ Expiration Date:___/___  CVV Code ____ 
                                                             MM/YY 

Mail to:  Sacred Heart Foundation  Annual Benefit Dinner  668 Thompson Street  Watertown, New York 13601 

Order tickets online at:  www.Sacredheartfoundation.com 
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Sacred Heart 

Foundation 
______________________ 

668 Thompson Street 

Watertown, New York  13601 

(315)782-3344 
Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 9-2 
e-mail:  mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

______________________ 

 

HONORARY COUNCIL 
Father Pierre Aubin, MSC 

Bruce Bezanilla 

Timothy F. Brady, DDS 

Cleveland Calhoun, Sr. 
Walter P. Cummings 

Paul DiFabion 

John Gaffney 
Richard Gefell 

Beverly A. Hennigan 

John Hill 

William R. Jesmore, CPA 

Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC 
Mary McDonald Mascott 

Nancy A. Navarra 

Linda Petrie 
John T. Tucker 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
President 

Thomas J. Bruno 

Vice-President 

Daniel Villa 

Treasurer 

Tamasina Sharlow, CPA 

Secretary 
Frank Reff 

~~~ 

William Caprara 
Frances Calarco 

Fr. Vincent Freeh, MSC 

Randy Fipps 
Lisa L’Huillier 

Julie Hutchins 

Nancy McCabe 
Anthony Marra 

Kathy Moran 
Patrick Signor 

Jayme St. Croix  
 

STAFF 
Business Manager—Julie Moots 

Administrative Assistant—Sabrina Rizzo 
 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartfoundation.com 

FACEBOOK 
The Scared Heart Foundation Watertown NY 

INSTAGRAM 
sacred_heart_foundation 

   

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

 

TO:  Members of the Sacred Heart Foundation 
 

The Annual Meeting of the Sacred Heart Foundation will be held  

Tuesday, September 18, 2018    Hilton Garden Inn, Watertown, New York 
 

6:00 pm Social Hour 

7:00 pm Annual Meeting and Dinner  
 

Members will: 
Vote for  the election of Directors of the Sacred Hear t Foundation 

  For a three-year term ending December 31, 2021 
 

 Jayme St. Croix Julie Hutchins  William Caprara 

         Patrick Signor      Nancy McCabe 
 

Receive a report on the finances and activities of the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

President’s Remarks  

I would like to thank our donors near and far for all of the support for 

our 3rd Annual Frank Caprara Golf Tournament.  A lot of time and 

effort goes into making it a success and we could not do it without all 

of you. 

With the golf tournament behind us we can now focus on our Annual 

Benefit Dinner on Tuesday, September 18, 2018 at the Hilton Garden Inn. 

 The mission of the Sacred Heart Foundation is important, and what we do is 

important. It is because of our members and the support they give us that we are 

able to do what we do.   I also want to thank Julie and Sabrina in our Foundation 

office for doing an excellent job.  

Be sure to take your time going though the newsletter so you don’t miss out an any 

of the exciting news and events.  Check us out on Channel 7 Morning News 

coming up on August 14 and September 4.  

Thinking of You 

Thinking of You Anna Marseglia 

By Mrs. Bernadette Kirchgessner 

Thinking of You Barbara Lawler 

By Mr. & Mrs. John Bedard 

Thinking of You Barbara Picciani 

By Mr. William McGurrin 

Thinking of You Br. Denis Nadea 

By Mr. William McGurrin 

The Sacred Heart Foundation is pleased to announce our 52nd named scholarship,  

The Frank and Helen Caprara Scholarship.  This is the second named scholarship 

for Frank and Helen.  The Caprara Family has been long-time supporters of the 

Sacred Heart Foundation and in doing so, have now reached their second named 

scholarship.  Contact the foundation office to find out how you can have a 

scholarship in your name.  Each year the foundation awards named scholarships to 

MSC seminarians around the world.   

Frank & Helen Caprara Scholarship 
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 Welcome to our Newest Board Member 

The Sacred Heart Foundation in Watertown is pleased to announce that Randy Fipps joined the 

Board of Directors in May of 2018. 

Randy grew up in Tabor City, NC, just outside of Myrtle Beach and obtained a Bachelor of Science 

Degree from University of North Carolina at Wilmington and a Master of Business Administration 

from Norwich University. 
 

Randy is a former helicopter pilot in U.S. Army.  This is what brought him to Watertown, NY 

where he met and married his wife of 28 years, the former Elizabeth Calhoun.  They are blessed to 

have a 12 year old daughter, Maggie (Margot Rose). 
 

Randy is currently the Assistant Vice President of Operations and Behavioral Health at Samaritan Medical Center. 

He enjoys outdoor activities including hunting, fishing, and fitness.  He has even completed an Ironman Triathlon.  

Please join us in welcoming Randy as our newest Board Member. 

Sacred Heart Foundation Benefactors 

Mr. William McGurrin 

Msgr. John Murphy 

Mrs. Virginia Palumbo 

Dcn. Bernard Slate 

Mr. Edward Sweeny 

Congratulations Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC 
 

 On Wednesday, June 20, 2018, Father Richard Kennedy, MSC was elected as the new Provincial 

Superior of the MSC USA Province. Fr. Kennedy will replace Fr. Ray Diesbourg, MSC who had held the 

position for the past 9 years.  The USA/MSC headquarters is located in Aurora, Illinois.  Fr. Kennedy assumes 

his new duties on September 1, 2018.  He was elected for a three year term. 

 Fr. Kennedy professed his first vows as an MSC on September 13, 196, and was ordained on 

September 30, 1967, at his home parish in Mansfield, Ohio.  Fr. Kennedy  is the youngest of the five children 

born of James and Alma Kennedy.  

 He spent 22 years of his ministry teaching at IHC High School in Watertown, NY, and pastoring at Our Lady of the Sacred Heart 

Church.  Currently Fr. Kennedy is serving as the Religious Superior of the MSC retirement home in Center Valley, PA.    

 Fr. Kennedy considers Watertown his home and hoped to retire as a priest in Jefferson County. He shared a thought on his election  

quoting Woody Allen, “If you want God to laugh, tell him about your plans”.  

 In recognition of his continued support of the Sacred Heart Foundation, Fr. Kennedy was recently nominated to join the Honorary 

Council. Please join us in congratulating Fr. Richard Kennedy on his new position of the Provincial Superior of the USA MSC and as an 

Honorary Council Member of the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

If you are considering a charitable contribution this year, it is in your best interest to seek out the most 

effective manner in which your money can work for you.  Gifting appreciated stock is one of the most effective 

means of tax savings available.  There are three benefits for you to consider:  1) The satisfaction of knowing 

your money is invested in a cause important to you. 2) Capital gains taxes on the stock are avoided. 3) You will 

be eligible to receive an income tax charitable deduction for the full fair market value of the stock at the time 

of the gift.   
 

To qualify for those special tax advantages, the security must have been held for at least one year.  Your gift of 

appreciated stock is fully deductible up to 30% of your adjusted gross income.  For example, if your adjusted 

gross income is $100,000, up to $30,000 of long term appreciated stock and other capital gain property may 

generally be deducted, although high income donors may be subject to a partial phase out of itemized 

deductions.   

Planned Giving 
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Thirty-eight teams participated in the 3rd annual Frank Caprara Memorial Golf Tournament held at Ives Hill Country 

Club. Top honors go to Team Decker, 2nd Watertown Savings Bank, 3rd place to Tom Bruno Team, and 4th place to 

Hospice of Jefferson County Team.  Other prizes were awarded to Mark Lavarnway for men’s closest to the pin,  and 

Skip Galloway for men’s closest to the line.  Congratulations to all the winners! 

Additional Prize winners 
Listed below are the winners. Thank you to all who purchased 

tickets to support the Sacred Heart Foundation.  All proceeds 

from the golf tournament aid in supporting our mission. 

Beverly Hennigan 

Bernadette Kirchgessner 

Kyle Boeckmann 

Jerry Romig 

Tom Bruno Jr.  

Bruce Bezanilla 

Bob Dixon 

Brett Warner 

Team Villa 

Thank you to our  Hole Sponsors  

Benefit Services Group 

Bezanilla-McGraw 

Mr. & Mrs. Harry Bracken 

Carthage Federal S & L 
Catholic Community of Cape          

            Vincent, Rosiere, and Chaumont 

Children’s Home of Jeff. Co. 

Fair Ground Inn 

Faith in Families 

Fast Lube 

Frank Reff 

Freeh Family Foundation 

Hearing Solutions 

Hefferon Real Estate 

Italian-American Civic Association 

Jefferson Concrete Corp. 

Jesmore & Associates 

Sackets Harbor K of C 7522 

Manning & Napier 

Joe & Nancy McCabe 

Morgia Group 

Northern Glass 

Purcell Construction 

Reed & Benoit 

Rustic Golf Course 

Sacred Heart Villa 

S.T.A.T. 

Thomas Trash 

Vespa Sand & Stone 

Veteran of Foreign Wars 

Westelcom 

Widrick Auto 

Wilson Monument 

A Very Special Thank You  
The golf committee would like to extend a special 

thank you to all of those involved in making this 

year’s golf tournament a huge success.   
 

Watertown Savings Bank for sponsoring the luncheon 

that followed the tournament.   

Lawley Insurance, Big Apple TV, and Tammy Sharlow 

for sponsoring the prizes.  Kinney Drugs for the water 

and bags donation.  Andrea Doane, Widrick Auto, 

Watertown Red and Black, Chris Lapointe, and Hank 

Jamen for donations. 

Sandy Bruno, Jo Adams, John Gaffney, Mike Adams, 

and Mary Howland for being our hole watchers. 

Nancy Navarra, Tammy Sharlow, Patrick Signor, 

Julie Hutchins, Lisa L’Huillier, Francee Calarco, Ben 

Hutchins, Jordan Signor, and Alexandria Moots for 

their help at registration. 

Jayme St. Croix for photography and Kathy Moran 

for the many phone calls. 

Mel Bussler and WWNY TV for the publicity of the 

tournament. 

The Staff at the Ives Hill Country Club  
 

Most of all we would like to thank the Caprara 

Family for all the support they have given.  Frank 

Caprara was a huge supporter of the Sacred Heart 

Foundation and especially the Golf Tournament.  
 

The Golf Committee:  Tom Bruno and Dan Villa 
 

A very special thank you to Julie Moots and Sabrina Rizzo at the 

Foundation office for all of their hard work.  Tom Bruno 

Without our teams the  

Golf Tournament would not be as successful. 

Thank you to all the team sponsors and a special thank you to 

all of the players for supporting the Sacred Heart Foundation. 

Benefit Services Group 

Bezanilla—McGraw 

Carthage Federal S&L 

Chaz Holman 

Children’s Home of Jeff. Co. 

D.L. Calarco 

Dan Villa 

F.X. Caprara 1 

F.X. Caprara 2 

F.X. Caprara 3 

F. X. Caprara 4 

F. X. Caprara 5 

F. X. Chrysler 

F. X. Harley 

F. X. Kia 

Faith in Families 

Hearing Solutions 

Honda Hackers 

Hospice of Jeff. Co. 

Lawley Insurance 

Manning & Napier 

Morgia Group 

Mt. Carmel Mens Society 

David Navarra 

Northern Glass 

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart 

Peter Pike 

Power Management 

Professional Advisors 

Rosiere Knights 

Spectrum Reach 

Team Decker  

St. Anthony’s 

Team Signor 

The Putz 

Thomas Trash 

Tom Bruno 

Watertown Savings Bank 
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I’m A  2018 Foundation Member 
These individuals and businesses have paid dues for their 2018 membership as recorded  

Payments received from March 6, 2018  to June 28, 2018 

Your membership tells the world you are a member of our team!   

Any question, please call the office (315) 782-3344 or email mail@sacredheartfoundation.com 

Gabrielle Aubin 
Kenneth Baker 

Rosemary Burns 
Francee Calarco 

Patricia Castro 

Helen Chisholm 
Rev. Douglas Comstock 

Paul Cook 

Eleanor Duffy 
Sue Fiaschetti 

John Fitzgerald 
Rose Gaffney 

Mary Hermann 

Caroline Kelly 
Jennie Maneeley 

Anthony Marra 

Martha Matlick 
Michael May 

Cherry McCurn 
Barbara Mead 

Mary Myers 

William Ose 
Joe Roselli 

Colleen Shraenkler 

Dianne Shortsleeve 
Rev. Leo Wiley 

David & Mary Bell 
Bruce & Rhonda Bezanilla 

Harry & Peggy Bracken 

Lawrence & Kathleen Branche 
Richard & Patricia Cohen 

John & Carol Defrancesco 

Paul & Patricia DiFabion 
Richard & Jean Doell 

James & Midge Fraser 
Peter & Julie Grieco 

Carl & Lois Herman 

Nathan & Kathryn Holloway 
James & Claire Lafferty 

Nicola & Kazue Luciani 

Paul & Liliane Mandeville 
Kevin & Kathleen Mastellon 

Joseph & Josephine McCarthy 
David & Casey Nicol 

John & Gina Poggi 

Jayme & Jo Ann St. Croix 
Douglas & Katrina Thomas  

Joel & Dawn Walentuk 

 2018 Business Memberships 

Ames Brothers Service Center  

Clipper Inn 

A very special  Thank You to those who contribute 

more than the minimum dues each year.   

Your generosity is a blessing to the Foundation.     

In Recognition ~ In Honor ~ In Celebration 

In Recognition of  Chas & Nancy Lyttle 

“On your 60th Anniversary” 

By Mrs. Patricia McIlroy 

 

In Recognition of Christine Chaufty 

By Mrs. Mary Hermann 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Leo Wiley 

“Happy Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Steven Murray 

“Happy Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

 

In Recognition of Msgr. Paul Whitmore 

“Happy Birthday” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

 

In Recognition of Sr. Noel Chabanel 

“On the Occasion of Your Retirement” 

By Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt 

 

In Recognition of James & Helen Keohane 

By Mrs. Patricia McIlroy 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Pierre Aubin 

“On the 60th Anniversary of your Ordination” 
By Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DeLosh 

 

In Recognition of Mr. & Mrs. Paul McManaman 

By Fr. Pierre Aubin, MSC 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Pierre Aubin 

“On the 60th Anniversary of your Ordination” 

By Mrs. Margaret Fiorentino 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Pierre Aubin 

“On the 60th Anniversary of your Ordination” 

By Mr. & Mrs. John Hentze 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Pierre Aubin 

“On the 60th Anniversary of your Ordination” 

By Mr. & Mrs. Arthur Montondo 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Pierre Aubin 

“On the 60th Anniversary of your Ordination” 

By Mr. Frank Reff 

 

In Recognition of Fr. Pierre Aubin 

“On the 60th Anniversary of your Ordination” 

Dcn. Bernard Slate 
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Sacred Heart Foundation—Living Memorial 
March 6, 2018  -  June 28, 2018 

DONOR                                _       IN MEMORY OF DONOR                  _                     IN MEMORY OF 

Mrs. Ann Loftus ............................................... Ambrose Loftus 
Mr. David Kamide .................................. Andrew Faye Kamide 
Mrs. Bernadette Kirchgessner ................................. Andy Bacik 
Mr. David Kamide ................................................ Betty Czoper 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ................................................... Betty Dier 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan ............................................ Caroline Allen 
Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore .............................. Charlotte Hall 
Mr. David Kamide .................................... Christopher Kamide 
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt ................................... Daniel Briggs 
Mr. Frank Reff .................................................. David Caulkins 
Mr. & Mrs. William Heldt ....................... Dcn. Richard Warner 
Mrs. Bev Hennigan .................................. Dcn. Richard Warner 
Mrs. Virginia Palumbo ............................. Dcn. Richard Warner 
Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante .............. Dcn. Richard Warner 
Mr. & Mrs. Duane Schwendy ............ Dolores (Laurie) Monnat 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Fitzgerald ............................... Donald Loomis 
Mrs. Martha Matlick ........................ Doyle & Aldrich Families 
Ms. Helen Sciarra ..................................... Dr. Richard Spaziani 
Mr. & Mrs. John DeFrancesco ............................... Eunice May 
Mrs. Janet Zapf ........................................................Floyd Hohl 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Markl ...................... Fr. Philip DeRea, MSC 
Mr. & Mrs. Carmen Pellegrino ............................... Guy Scerbo 
Mrs. Mary Jane Betrand .................................... James Bertrand 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock .................................... Jane Graham 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser .................................. Jean H. Howell 
Mr. & Mrs. Todd Murrock .........................John “Mike” Ripton 
Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser .................................... Joseph Erdner 

Mr. Frank Reff ...................................................... Joseph Geno 
Mr. John Tucker .................................................. Josette Vinent 
Mr. Matthew McKenna ...................................... Jude McKenna 
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Capone ........................ Kathleen O’ Brien 
Mr. David Kamide ............................................. Leona Kamide 
Mr. Richard Aldrich ....................................... Margaret Aldrich 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear ................................................ Marie Cheah 
Dcn. & Mrs. Neil Fuller ........................................ Mark Mason 
Mr. John Tucker .................................................... Mark Mason 
Mrs. Martha Matlick .................................. Mary Burke Abbass 
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Trimper ... Mr. & Mrs. Robert M. Weldon, Sr. 
Mr. Martha Matlick ................................................ Mr. Hertzog 
Mr. Matthew McKenna ..................................... Matthew James 
Fr. Pierre Pierre Aubin, MSC ......................... Norman Ahlheim 
Mrs. June Loftus .................................................... Peter Loftus 
Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow .......................... Reggie Schweitzer 
Mrs. Catherine Carr ......................................... Richard Boulton 
Mr. Richard Aldrich ............................................... Rita Aldrich 
Mr. Nate Carbone ............................................ Rita M. Carbone 
Mrs. Mary Joan Liscomb ..................................... Robert Howe 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .......................................... Sr. Rani’s Father 
Mr. & Mrs. John Bedard ........................ Theodore Delaney, Jr. 
Mr. & Mrs. John DeFrancesco ............... Theodore Delaney, Jr. 
Mrs. Mary Lanfear .................................................. Tim Knight 
Ms. Ruth Seaman .................................................. Viola Martin 
Mr. & Mrs. Nathan Holloway ............................. Wendell Flath 

In Memory of Fr. Mark McDonald, MSC 
July 22, 1942-April 2, 2018 

Please continue to Pray for Fr. Mark McDonald and his family.  Fr. Mark was a former member 

of the Board of Directors of the Sacred Heart Foundation.  He also served as the USA Provincial 

for the MSC and most recently retired from his position as the Superior General of the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart.  Fr. Mark was a great influence to the foundation in guiding us 

in our support of the MSC seminarians most in need of financial assistance. 

Mr. & Mrs. David Bence 

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Benigno 

Mr. & Mrs. James Best 

Mr. & Mrs. Bruce Bezanilla 

Mr. & Mrs. Nick Buduson 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Carman 

Ms. Jane Carver 

Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clark 

Mrs. Deborah Jo Cox 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas DeLosh 

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Donley 

Ms. Ellen Downer 

Mrs. Cheryl Dunaway-Bigness 

Mrs. Elizabeth Ann Durant 

Mr. & Mrs. Randy Fipps 

Mr. & Mrs. Paul Fitzgerald 

Mr. & Mrs. William Flynn 

Mr. & Mrs. Pat Fontana 

Mr. & Mrs. James Fraser 

Dcn. & Mrs. Neil Fuller 

Mr. John Gaffney 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Hanley 

Mrs. Bev Hennigan 

Mrs. Mary Hermann 

Ms. Julie Hutchins 

Rev. Bernard Jakubco 

Mr. & Mrs. William Jesmore 

Mr. & Mrs. John Johnson 

Fr. Richard Kennedy, MSC 

Mr. Kevin Kieff 

Mrs. Beverly Lamica 

Mrs. Mary Lanfear 

Mr. & Mrs. John Marra 

Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Martocci 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Mascott 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph McCabe 

Ms. Jane McDonald 

Mrs. Alice McDonald-Wester 

Mr. & Mrs. John McGowan 

Mr. William McGurrin 

Mrs. Barbara Mead 

Ms. Julie Moots 

Mr. & Mrs. Cataldo Morgia 

Ms. Amy Murrock 

Mr. & Mrs. Daryl Murrock 

Mr. Kevin Murrock 

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel O’Connell 

Mr. Robert Pare 

Mr. & Mrs. Patrick Pearson 

Dr. & Mrs. Ronald Perciaccante 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Preisser 

Mrs. Betty Reff 

Mr. Frank Reff 

Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Rich 

Mr. Rande Richardson 

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Saitta 

Dr. & Mrs. Frank Schepis 

Mr. James Schnauber 

Ms. Ruth Seaman 

Mr. & Mrs. James Sharlow 

Dcn. Bernard Slate 

Dcn. & Mrs. John Trombly 

Mr. John Tucker 

Mrs. Janet Zapf 
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Mission Statement 
The Sacred Heart Foundation spreads the word of God by raising funds which provide financial assistance for the 

education of those studying to be priests and brothers of the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart anywhere in the world. 

Getting to Know Those You Support 

 Scholarship Funds for 2018 Reach Beyond Borders 
 

Romain Evariste Kyelem is from Yaoundé, Cameroon. Romain tells us that his desire for 

mission and devotion to the Sacred Heart, as well as its community lifestyle, attracted  him to the 

Missionaries of the Sacred Heart . During his free time, Romain likes to keep  current with 

political debates and global affairs. Other hobbies of his include listening to classical music and 

going to the cinema. He is currently in his second year of Theology. 

 

Gabriel Enrique Peña is from Arenilla, Ecuador. Gabriel tells us that what attracted him to 

the Missionaries of the Sacred Heart is the work that they do with people, the missions, 

spiritual accompaniment, and communicating the message of the Gospel. In his free time, 

Gabriel enjoys expanding his knowledge of Theology in order to  better respond to God’s call 

through the Church. He is currently in his fifth year of Theology. 
 

Please keep Romain and Gabriel  as well as all our scholarship recipients in your prayers as 

they continue in their studies.  Thank you for all your support. It is through your donations that we are able to 

provide the financial support they need.  


